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Comments: As a citizen of Missoula and a frequenter of the rattlesnake area I feel that this management change

would affect the rattlesnake in negative ways. Logging in an urban area is unsafe and noisy, especially

considering the amount of families that live up there. It is also negative for people recreating who come to be in

nature and are instead affronted by slash piles and machinery. I hope this message is taken into consideration.

Thank you! 


